
Letter of Agreement Amendment to Increase Intergovernmental Transfer 

This Amendment is made to the Disproportionate Share Hospital Letter of Agreement 
previously executed by and between City of Jacksonville on behalf of UF Health Jacksonville 
and the Agency for Health Care Administration, with an effective date of October 14, 2021. 

It is mutually understood and agreed upon by and between the undersigned contracting parties 
to amend the previously executed Agreement dated October 14, 2021 as follows:  

The above mentioned entity is increasing the amount of Intergovernmental Transfer from 
$3,641,234 to an amount not to exceed $4,900,455 through June 30, 2022.  

 
State Fiscal Year 2021-22 Local Intergovernmental Transfers (IGTs) 

IGTs Needed Prior to Amendment $3,641,234 
Amendment Additional Amount of IGTs $1,259,221 

Category IGT Amount 
DSH Program IGTs $4,900,455 

 
All provisions not in conflict with this amendment remain in effect. This amendment is hereby 
made a part of the Letter of Agreement. 

City of Jacksonville Agency for Health Care Administration     
 
 
By:                                                          By:                                                                
Signature      Signature 
 
              
Printed Name      Printed Name 
 
              
Title       Title 
 
              
Date       Date 
 
Attest:   
 
 
_____________________________  
James R. McCain, Jr. 
Corporation Secretary 
 
Form Approved: 
 
 
____________________________  
Office of General Counsel 
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